
ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 

AUTHORIZATION FORM 

For Approval/Execution of Documents 

(check which apply) 

 

 

 

Item Description: 

 
 Agreement  Professional Service Contract  Amendment  Change Order 

  BCD  NYSDOT Agreement  Contract Documents  Addendum 

  Recommendation for Award of Contract  Recommendation to Reject Bids 

  Request for Proposals 

 X Other Refund Partial Connection Fee 

 

Action Requested: 

 
 Board Authorization to Execute  Legal Approval 

  Board Authorization to Award  Execution by the Chairman 

  Board Authorization to Advertise for Bids  Execution by the Secretary to the Authority 

  Board Authorization to Solicit Request for Proposals 

  Other Board Approval to Refund Partial Connection Fee 

 

Approvals Needed: 

 APPROVED AS TO CONTENT: 

 
X Sr. Distribution Engineer   Date:  

  Chief Operating Officer   Date:  

 X Executive Engineer   Date:  

  Director of Administration   Date:  

  Risk Manager   Date:  
 

 
X Chief Financial Officer    Date:  

  Legal    Date:  
 

APPROVED FOR BOARD RESOLUTION: 

 
X Secretary to the Authority   Date:  

 

Remarks: Applied for a 2-inch domestic service, but switched to a 1-inch domestic service. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Resolution Date:   Item No:  

 

Contract:  Project No.: 201900175 

Project Description: 1-inch Domestic Service, 8712 Erie Road, Town of Evans 
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ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
September 25, 2020 

 

 

 

To: Terrence D. McCracken, Secretary to the Authority 

 

From: Michael J. Quinn, Senior Distribution Engineer 

 

Subject: New Service Refund  

8712 Erie Road, Evans 

ECWA Project No. 201900175 
  
 

The following material is attached: 

 

• Blue Authorization Form indicating the requested Board action and approvals needed. 

• Copy of New Service Refund Form. 

 

Hogg Builders applied and paid for a 2-inch diameter domestic service connection for 8712 Erie 

Road.  The amount paid was $2,400.00.  When the service was connected it was determined that 

a 1-inch service was required.  The current fee for a 1-inch service is $2,000.00, therefore a refund 

in the amount of $400 is requested.   

 






